Hi Emma/ Fiona,

Please be advised after review of the Modification to the Lindt Warehousing Facility in Marsden Park, |
can confirm TransGrid has no objections to the proposed changes as it does not affect TransGrid’s
infrastructure.

In regards to the ‘truck exit’ from the facility, the gates will need to be appropriately earthed as per
TransGrid’s Guidelines (attached). Regarding the proposed ‘Future extension’ at the front of the
property, TransGrid requests notification of any proposed future development works.

If you have any questions, please contact me directly.

Kind regards,

Lauren Vine
Enquiry Services Coordinator | Field Services
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